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Wednesday, December 6, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 2 - Key Stage 1 SATs tests 
 

On 20 July 2022, the government announced that Key Stage 1 SATs were no longer a statutory assessment 

point within schools and that progress would be measured from the children’s Reception Baseline 

Assessment instead. 

 

Although Key Stage 1 SATs are no longer statutory, schools have been advised to complete the optional 

Key Stage 1 SATs that will be published. As a school, we have decided to complete the optional Key Stage 1 

SATs in June when the rest of the school will complete their optional tests. The scores from these tests will 

not be reported to the government or yourselves but used as an internal assessment tool to support 

teacher judgements. You will still receive a teacher assessed level on their report at the end of the year. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss S Biney     Mrs K Ripley 

Assistant Headteacher   Assessment Leader 
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